## Distributors Credit Reporting to the Food and Beverage Industry

October 4, 2000

Mr. David Katz ReMax Realty 23586 Calabasas Road #105 Calabasas, Ca 91302

Dear David:

I'm writing to thank you for everything you've done in connection with the purchase of my new home at 4240 Lost Hills Road. I was so impressed with your professionalism and extended effort in handling every detail to my absolute satisfaction. Your recommendations of mortgage brokers and service personnel, your homeowner association updates, and being available consistently to help with even the most minor question made this a wonderfully memorable experience.

It was a pleasure doing business with such an honest and conscientious individual as yourself, David. I look forward to your handling my future real estate acquisitions.

Sincerely,

Judith A. Hill